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July 21, 2020 
 
 

JOB POSTING 
 

The Gallia County Engineer, Brett A. Boothe, would like to announce that the Gallia County 
Engineer’s Office is now seeking one qualified individual to fill an open position as Assistant Engineer.  
Applications and job description are available by email at galcoeng@galliacountyengineer.com and can 
be returned by email or mailed to Gallia County Engineer’s Office, 1167 State Route 160, Gallipolis, 
Ohio.  Those interested should return the completed application, resume, and references to the Engineer’s 
Office by Thursday, August 20, 2020. 
 
 
Please advertise: 
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Wednesday, August 5 
 
Wednesday, August 12 
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